
DATE: January 11,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

y ' 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Paula Isler, Research Assistant, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement ! 
Docket No. 080019-TC - Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 99 by 
Southeast Pay Telephone, Inc., effective December 3 1, 2007. 

Today, January 11, 2008, staff received a letter from the company's president, Mr. Jim 
Bimonte, withdrawing its request for cancellation. Since the letter was addressed to staff, please 
document the letter from Mr. Bimonte in Case Management System in Docket No. 080019-TC. 
Thanks. 
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Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 
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Southeast Pay Telephone, Incorporated 

January 9,2008 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attention: Paula Isler 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0876 

Reference: Docket # 08-001 9-TC 

Dear Ms. Mer: 

L -  --- 
- I  

4 c. 

Southeast Pay Telephone, Inc. wishes to withdraw our request for cancellation of &r 
certificate. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 954-977-6333. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

SOUTHEAST PAY TELEPHONE, INC. 

President 

JB/ad 
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